
From: Sorah, Noah B
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 2:58 PM
To: FASAB <FASAB@FASAB.gov>
Cc: Guilford, William E  
Subject: HUD Response - Annual Report and Three-Year Plan – Comment Deadline 1/18/23

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click on any links or open any attachments unless you
trust the sender and/or know the content is safe. If you are suspicious of the e-mail, click on
the Report Suspicious Emails button.

Good Afternoon

            The Department of Housing and Urban Development has no comments regarding the Annual
Report and Three-Year Plan.  Please let us know if there any questions or concerns.  Thank you.

Thanks again,
Noah B. Sorah
Senior Financial Operation Analyst
Financial Policy and Procedures Division
Department of Housing and Urban Development
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